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Last month, we had the first ever “Ultimate Sleepover” at 

St. Pat’s.  We started out the night with a pizza and dance 

party downstairs.  We then went to the second floor 

where an obstacle course was set up.  Students cheered 

each other on as they each tried to get the best time!     

Following the obstacle course, we offered different movies 

in the classrooms.  After dancing and completing the      

obstacle course, the kids were ready to crash and watch a 

movie.  Parents picked up right after breakfast!  Rumor 

has it we may have started a tradition…...we shall see.  

The Pre-K class 

walked to the Ports-

mouth Public Library 

to see our puzzle 

pieces on display. 

They are being sent 

to NYC to be com-

bined with pieces 

from around the 

world. 

Mrs. Hersey is back from her maternity leave!  The kindergarten class is 

happy to have her back . We would like to thank Mrs. Pepper for being an 

excellent teacher while she was out. 


